
                                                 

     City Kids

Monday, 09 July, 2018                                  Ref: CISP/ PP /18-19/023

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you  that the School is organising a Sanskrit 

Shloka Recitation Competition for the students of Jr. KG & 

Sr. KG on Friday, 27th July 2018 .Students  interested in 

participating must give their names to the  Class Teacher by 

18th July 2018 . The time limit for each participant is 2 to 3 

minutes including the introduction. Participants will be judged 

on clarity and pronunciation. Kindly contact the Coordinator 

for queries if any. 

Kindly do make a note of the above.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely 

 Pallavi Joshi

 Principal


